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As ye have therefore received Christ Jesus the Lord, so walk ye in him: Rooted and
built up in him, and stablished in the faith, as ye have been taught, abounding
therein with thanksgiving. Colossians 2:6-7

There is so much to be thankful for. Not only during this precious Thanksgiving
holiday, but every day we are thankful for his mercies. God has given us so much.
This month is our 25% year serving the Lord here in Mexico. He has given us a
wonderful church family, and he has given us a Ministry that allows us to serve
Him and others. God is more than merciful to us!

It fills our heart with joy to announce that the concrete for the roof top from the new mission has been
poured. The church building will have room for 150 people. We are so thankful that now there is a
comfortable building where people can go and hear the gospel.

Emmanuel Baptist Church, the first church we During the month of September, the students from
started, celebrated their 25% anniversary. They had the Bible Institute returned from their summer
a special service and a wonderful fellowship break. They are ready to continue and eager to
afterwards. It is great to know that God has been learn more from God’s word.

faithful for all these years and will continue to do
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We hope you enjoy this holiday with your loved ones. We are especially grateful for each one of you. You make
our ministry in Mexico possible. We love you.

Special notice:

Our address has been changed due to mailing difficulties. Our new address is: 5810 Santa Maria Ave. No 205
P.M.B. 69-25
Laredo, TX. 78041-3035

Email: arellano ministry@hotinail.com  Phone Number: 956 242 7328



